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Omaha Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247 1

402/636-2000

April 7, 1994
LIC-94-0082

Mr. L. J. Callan
|| Regional Administrator

| U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

Reference: Docket No. 50-285 |
l
l

Dear Mr. Callan:

SUBJECT: Operator License Renewal Applications

Pursuant to the requirements of 10 CFR 55.57(a), Omaha Public Power District
is enclosing documentation associated with license renewal applications for l

;

i two Senior Reactor Operators assigned to the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS).
| These licenses expire on May 10, 1994. The applicants, Messrs. C. L.

Rennerfeldt and J. J. Tesarek, have satisfactorily completed the FCS SR0
requalification program.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact l
Mr. Dave Mamoran at (402) 533-6173. |'

Sincerely,
,

M.[.b
W. G. Gates
Vice President
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Enclosures
|

| c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Greene & MacPsae (w/o enclosures)
J. L. Pellet, Chief, Operations Section, Region IV
S. D. Bloom, NRC Project Manager (w/o enclosures)
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector (w/o enclosures)
Document Control Desk (w/o enclosures)
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